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Dear Editors,

My name is Thomas O’Hearn,ll MA and | am the on-staff English language proofreader and
editor at the Institute for Clinical and Experimental Medicine in Prague.

This letter is to confirm that | have proofread and revised Dr.Sticova’s article, “New insights
in bilirubin metabolism and their clinical consequences” for submission to your journal.

The article was rendered into British English, is free of grammatical error and, | believe, will
meet your standards for publication.

Wlth best regards

Ty O T

y omas O’




